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Catdlac Ass"clatl"n 

April 13, 2016 

To: The Executive Committee, City of Burnaby 

Subject: Rhythm of Life Run Event - Sunday September 11, 2016 

c/o Bonsor 55+ Society 
6530 Nelson Ave, 
Burnaby, BC, V5H OC2 

The Rhythm of Ufe Run event was started about 18 years ago by the Burnaby Hospital Healthy Heart 

Program. Each year this run event brings many participants to Burnaby Lake showcasing Burnaby's 

Parks and Recreational facilities. 

The event itself is run as a Community Health Education Walk/Run for anyone interested in the 

betterment of their health. We also have many competitive runners registering for this event. Funds 

raised from the event go towards Burnaby Hospital Foundation and the Healthy Heart program in 

Burnaby. 

We, the F.I.T.T. Cardiac Association, are currently the organizers of this vibrant community event in 

Burnaby. As such we would like to apply to have the Burnaby Parks and Recreation as well as the Metro 

Park fees waived for our event so that we can minimize our expenses for this event and further 

showcase Burnaby's participation. 

In closing we look forward to a favourable response. 

Sincerely 

F.I.T.T. Cardiac Association 

/~~J~ 
lIario Galano, 
Run Manager, ROL 
Immediate Past President; FITT 
Ilari0313@hotmail.com 


